June 14, 1977

Dr. Richard Demming

Battelle Columbus Laboratcries
505 King Avenue

Columbus, Ohio 43201

Dear Dr. Demming:

Enclosed you will find one copy of the Technical Specifications for
the Davis-E»sse Nuclear Power Station Unit 1 for use in connection
with Battelle's contract to apply WASH-1400 insights to the NRC
incpection and enforcement program. This plant was chosen because
it ha? recently developed, standard tech specs and is in proximity
to Columbus.

I look forward to dis(ussing your progress on this effort next
month. Plaase feel free to call me (301 492-7981) or Ed 3lackwood
(301 492-7451) if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Edward E. Lescasey
Study Group
Office of Inspecticn
Encl: 7 . ) and Enforcement
As stated

cc w/o encl: E. B. Blackwood, IE/ROI
J. W. Pittman, RES/PAB
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